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255 ST. JAMES ST. WEST

March. 16th 
1 9 3 2.

MONTREAL.

Dear Sir Arthur :-

Forbes Eale and some of the members 
of the Committee of the Montreal Branch of 
The Hoyal Military College Club asked me to 
find out whether you would be good enough to 
attend their Annual Dinner this year as their 
guest of honor.

The Montreal Branch have for several 
years held this Dinner and have always made a 
point of having one guest who is interested 
in one way or another in the College, and 
knowing your connection as a member of the 
Board of Visitors from time to time, tiiey felt 
that they would like very much to have you 
this year.

Their present plans are to hold the 
Dinner either on Saturday, April the 16th, or 
the 23rd, preferably the former date, and with 
your permission I will give you a call on the 
telephone sometime tomorrow and discuss this 
with you.

With kindest regards, I am,

lUTS/VerV truly,
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Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.L.G., K.C.B., LL.D. 
McGill University,
Montreal, <iue.


